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Dear BFC, 

 

Greetings brothers and sisters! I hope everyone has been doing well and have been taking care. 

 

This Saturday, April 18th at 1pm, I would like to schedule another Zoom call meeting for everyone to 

participate and connect with me in. 

 

In this call I will: 

 

report on the current situation of the White House 

 

conduct a follow up discussion on the Offering Table - the new data system that will be used to 

report to Headquarters and to True Mother. 

 

conclude with a QandA 

 

Here is the zoom link: zoom,us/j/93912009193 

 

Dial in: +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

 

Meeting ID: 939 1200 9193 

 

Thank you and I hope to see you all on Saturday! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr.Kone 

 


